
Subject: Re: BLQ BID Renewal
From: Eugene Van Cise <eugene.vancise@lacity.org>
Date: 03/13/2017 11:56 AM
To: Darin French <darin@lani.org>

Darin,

The BID's Board can determine the hiring process for a consultant.

Eugene Van Cise
Management Analyst II
Office of the City Clerk
213-978-1315 <tel:213-978-1315> 

On Mon, Mar 13, 2017 at 10:21 AM, Darin French <darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org> > 
wrote:

Hi Eugene,

I hope you are doing well.  As you know the BLQ is beginning its renewal process 
and I have spoken with Don Duckworth who did the BID renewal in 2013.  Is this something 
that I have to put out to bid or can I go directly to him for services.  When Monica put 
it out to bid for the last time, he was the only one who responded.

Please advise.

Thanks,

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970

Los Angeles, CA 90017

213/627-1822 x13 <tel:(213)%20627-1822> 

213/627-1821 <tel:(213)%20627-1821>  fax

darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org>
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